September 6, 1938

Dear Dr Fortuyn,

I was glad to get your letter of August 8, which I found awaiting me on my return here. I should certainly be delighted to see you here making use of such facilities as my Laboratory can give, during this Autumn. The archives and library would, of course, be at your disposal, though I received from my predecessor much less of value than I had been led to anticipate.

I should, of course, be glad to hear from you as to your problem before you make an actual visit.

Yours sincerely,